Manifesto

For Green Officer

Dear Churchill College MCR,

I am Patience Abugu, a second year PhD student who is absolutely enamoured with the green spaces and efforts towards sustainability at our college. Having been a consumer of these amazing resources since joining the college a year ago, it is time for me to contribute to the environmental wellbeing of Churchill college.

My PhD is sustainability focused because I have a passion to see a world with minimal waste, where people and nature can dwell in harmony as there are incredible things to gain from taking care of our planet. So, I wish to further this passion by helping maintain and build Churchill's environmental efforts.

In addition to the responsibilities of the green officer, my aim this year is to reduce the amount of waste from the college that goes into landfills. I intend to advocate for best practices in waste management, for instance, negotiating the installation of standardised waste bins in all postgraduate housing.

It would be my honour to serve as Green Officer for Churchill college MCR.



Patience Abugu

2nd year PhD student in

Materials Science running for

MCR Green Officer

Thank you, Patience.

"The Best way to Predict the Future is to Create it"

-Peter Drucker, educator and author.